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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE / JUNE 25,2025

JULY 12-13 PERFORMANCES OF TWOSET VIOLIN WITH THE SAN
FRANCISCO SYMPHONY POSTPONED TO A LATER DATE

All ticketholders will be contacted with information regarding rescheduled
performance dates and options for their tickets

SAN FRANCISCO, CA—TwoSet Violin has regretfully had to postpone their upcoming July
performances, including the July 12-13 performances with the San Francisco Symphony, due to
visa processing delays. TwoSet Violin and the San Francisco Symphony are eager to reschedule
these performances and are working to identify new performance dates. Updated dates will be
shared as soon as they are available.

The following options are available for those who have already purchased tickets to the July 12-13
“TwoSet Violin with the San Francisco Symphony” concerts:

¢ Hold on to your tickets while awaiting information about rescheduled performances. All
tickets and seat locations will be honored for the new concert dates. If you are unable to
attend one of the new concert dates, you will still be able to return your tickets.

e Exchange your ticket(s) for any future 2025 summer performance or 2025-26 Season
performance. Exchange your ticket(s) for a gift certificate, which can be used at any
time.

e Donate your ticket(s) and receive a tax deduction for the total ticket value.

e Receive a refund for the value of the ticket(s).

Patrons may contact the Box Office by phone at 415.864.6000, email at
patronservices@sfsymphony.org, or in person at the Davies Symphony Hall box office, on Grove
Street between Van Ness Avenue and Franklin Street in San Francisco. We apologize for any
inconvenience.
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Connect with the San Francisco Symphony on Facebook, YouTube, and Instagram:
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The San Francisco Symphony receives support from 10,000 individual donors and 160 partner institutions.

San Francisco Arts Commission is Lead Municipal Partner of the San Francisco Symphony.
Chevron is the Centennial Partner of the San Francisco Symphony.
Grants for the Arts is a Season Partner of the San Francisco Symphony.

The San Francisco Symphony’s Official Radio Partner is KDFC, The Bay Area’s Radio Home for Classical Music
and the Arts.
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